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UAW Local 3000 
22693 Van Horn Road, Woodhaven, MI  48183 

Phone (734) 692-3490 – Fax (734) 692-3496 

Brothers & Sisters of Kirchhoff Automotive,  

 

First and foremost, on behalf of the Bargaining Committee and Local Executive 
Board, I would like to wish the membership a Happy Easter weekend. I hope that 
everyone has a holiday weekend full of rest, relaxation, and family.  

Your Bargaining Committee is currently at the table with the Kirchhoff negotiating 
on your behalf. I can share that it appears we are close to a Tentative Agreement. 
We are ironing out a few last Articles and expect to make the April 5

th
 deadline. 

Again, though things seem to be trending in the right direction, anything can            
happen. 

A list of TENTATIVE strike teams has been posted within the plant. Again, please 
visit www.uaw3000.org for the most up to date information. We anticipate the           
Forum tab on the website being updated with information by the close of business 
today. 

The rental for the Tecumseh Center for the Arts has fallen through. We anticipate 
using the VFW located at 427 N. Evans St. Tecumseh, MI 49286 on the same 
dates. We will have the venue between the hours of 8 am and 8 pm. Meeting 
times will fall in between those time constraints. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the 
VFW can only allow 75 people in the venue at a time. We are currently working 
on a system that will accommodate both our members and the venue.  

We have heard that there have been questions regarding the Informational              
Meetings scheduled for Tuesday, April 6

th
 and Wednesday, April 7

th
. These                  

informational meetings are contingent on a tentative agreement. The                                  
informational meetings are in place so that the bargaining committee can go 
through the tentative agreement with the membership. Times for the meetings will 
also be posted on Forum tab on the website once we know that there is a                      
tentative agreement. 

As communicated before, things are happening in real time and changing                    
constantly. Please visit www.uaw3000.org for the most up to date information. 

 
 
 

 
In Solidarity, 

 

Steve Gonzales 
Steve Gonzales 
President, UAW Local 3000 
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